
Sensory Friendly Night 
Children’s Museum of Winston-Salem 

390 S. Liberty Street 

Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

 

Friday, May 13 

5– 7 p.m. 

 

ADMISSION IS FREE 

 

 This is an event for children with autism spectrum disorder and sensory  

processing differences and their families. Stop by the Museum for an enjoyable 

and interactive learning experience in a comfortable and accepting environment!   

 

Community partner resource tables will be located throughout the Museum. 

Attendees will learn about the Children’s Museum’s upcoming sensory  

friendly programming. 

 

A social narrative and visual schedule, written from a child’s perspective, are 

available to help you and your child familiarize yourselves with the Museum  

before your visit.  

 

View the social narrative and visual schedule at  

childrensmuseumofws.org/accessibility/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


